
Come in, We are awesome! 

Ovingham Middle School invites you to visit our inclusive and welcoming school on Thursday 7th       
October for an opportunity for year 3 & 4 pupils and parents to come along and experience the    

vibrant, innovative and challenging learning environment of our school.  

                     

Thursday 7th       
October 4.15—6.00 


